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What’s New? 
 Wow, where to begin! So much has happened since my last 

newsletter. I’ve participated in 3 more art festivals, volunteered at 
another, and produced 2 more big batches of artwork. The 
Bonita Springs National festivals that surround the cottages were 
fun as usual. And my first foray into a new festival, the Babcock 
Ranch festival, was a fun and rewarding experience. The owl 
mugs have been a big hit, and commissioned orders have been 
keeping me busy. All of this has lead to a very fruitful first couple 
months of 2019.

 Many new pieces are already gone because of the festivals but 
quite a few are still available. Aside from some necklaces, what 
hasn’t sold is now up on Etsy.

  I hope you’ll help us welcome a new artist to Cottage One! 
Kristi Pimentel Seashell Designs has been chosen and approved 
by the city council to join us here at the art cottages. She is 
currently navigating the many red tape obstacles the city sets up 
for new tenants but will hopefully be moving in and opening 
soon. 

facebook.com/upriverceramics instagram.com/upriverceramics upriverceramics.etsy.com

Shangri-La Springs 
Art & Nature Night 

This Wednesday, March 13th 
6-9pm. Free event featuring 
me on the pottery wheel, 
performances, a drum circle, 
free spa treatments, and 
more! Every 2nd Wednesday.

4th Wednesday Art 
Night at the 
Cottages 

Wednesday, March 27th, 
5:30-8pm. Featuring many 
local guest artists and all of 
the cottage artists.

Pottery 
Demonstrations 
and Lessons 

Contact me to set one up!

Follow along! 

Be sure to follow Upriver 
Ceramics on Facebook and 
Instagram to see all the new 
pieces including the ones 
that sold already and for fun 
videos and pictures of the 
process. Links below.
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